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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

St. John Henry Newman Catholic Secondary School 
Replacement secondary school for 1100 students. 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary: Construction drawings and documents are 
substantially complete and ready for construction tender. The City comments were received 
in response to the February submission, however several items remain outstanding due their 
cost implications. The request for additional funding and approval to proceed remains with 
the Ministry for a decision. Once approval is received the construction work will be 
tendered. 
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: January 6, 2025 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed and Municipal Site Plan Approval by November 2022. 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Good Neighbour Construction Information Session TBD 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Construction Documents 95% Aug 31, 2022 

   Next Steps:         SPA Notice of Approval Conditions (NOAC) Oct 31, 2022  
(anticipated) 

Ministry of Education Approval to Proceed Oct 31, 2022 
(anticipated) 

 
 

Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 
 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stjohnhenrynewman/New%20School%20Updates/Pages/default.aspx 
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